
 

 
 

 

 

 

August 23, 2023 

To, 

BSE Limited 
Online Surveillance 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 543387 
 

ISIN: INE284S01014 
 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We have received your email dated August 23, 2023, with Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 /251, 

from your esteemed office regarding the subject mentioned above. 

We would like to inform you that based on the information available to the Management, we do not have 

any information/announcements to share with the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI 

(LODR) Regulations, 2015 that would impact the operation/performance of our company, including any 

price-sensitive information related to our traded scrip. 

We would also like to emphasize that we have been consistently providing the necessary information that 

affects the operation/performance of the company, including any price-sensitive information, to all the 

Stock Exchanges where our company's shares are listed. We will continue to keep the Exchange informed 

about any price-sensitive information that may arise in the future.  
 

We wish to draw your attention to the fact that, to the best of our knowledge, the surge in trading volumes 

could be attributed to market dynamics. Notably, on August 22, 2023, Evergraph Holdings Pte. Ltd., a 

promoter of our Company, executed a substantial sale of the equity shares held by it in our company, on 

the floor of the stock exchanges. We want to assure you that we are dedicated to adhering to all necessary 

disclosure obligations as prescribed under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 and the SEBI 

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. These disclosures will be promptly made upon receipt 

of the required information from the promoter. 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

We kindly request your esteemed office to acknowledge that the surge in trading volumes is a result of 

market dynamics. We are ready to address any further queries or concerns and provide additional 

information or clarification as required. 
 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For S.J.S. Enterprises Limited 

 
 

_______________________ 

Thabraz Hushain W.  

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

Membership No.: A51119 


		2023-08-23T13:50:28+0530
	THABRAZ HUSHAIN WAJID AHMED




